
 

‘You can never aim too high’ 

 

Meeting: Annual General Meeting (AGM) 

Date: Thursday 21st November 

Time: 15:30 

 

Board Summary 

The Parent Council and Sinclairtown PS say goodbye to FT and NC as Chair and Vice Chair 
respectively. They have committed many years to the school and we wish them all the best 
going forward. 

There was a discussion on where the Sinclairtown PS parent council would go from here as 
there was a few different options. It was decided by majority that the Parent Council will 
continue with a subcommittee focused on fundraising 

The following appointments were made : 

KP – Chair 

MG – Vice Chair and Secretary 

Lynn? – Chair of Fundraising sub committee 

These appointments were seconded by AMc and approved.  

The Board will take time to set up the new Parent Council and Fundraising subcommittee, 
working alongside the school to set out objectives and goals in time for the next parent 
council meeting 

 

Next Meeting: 23rd January 15:30 Community Hub 

 

 

 

 

 



 


